Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-250

To: JUDITH S. GALANO - Principal, Clementa F. Royo Elementary School
DR. ANGELINE C. PAULMA - Medical Officer III
DR. MAE ANN N. LLANA - Dentist In-charge
DR. MARTLOU M. PINTOR - Dentist II
Dr. MERCY M. DELA CRUZ - Nurse II
MAREGINE T. ATABELO RN - Nurse II
JOCELYN C. CARDINAL RN - Nurse II
RODILLO M. GALVEZ - Dental Aide

Subject: CLEMENTA F. ROYO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BRIGADA ESKWELA
KINDERGARTEN WELCOMING PROGRAM

Date: Aungust 11, 2023

1. In line with the letter dated August 9, 2023 from the Alpha Company Commander 1 LT
RAUL V DELA CRUZ re CLEMENTA F. ROYO ELEMENTARY SCHOOLBRIGADA
ESKEWELA KINDERGARTEN WELCOMING PROGRAM on August 15, 2023, vou are
hereby enjoined to render Medial and dental Services as requested on OFFICIAL
BUSINESS.

2. Enclosed herewith is the above-mentioned letter for your perusal and guidance.
3. Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) for all participants shall be applied at all times.

4. For your information and compliance.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESOV
Schools Division, Superintendent

ROSALINDA N. DIONIO
Administrative Officer V

@ Address: Mankilam, Tagum Gy, Davao del Norte
'_ Telephone Number: {084) 216 0188
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1102°¢ READY RESERVE INFANTRY BATALION
2201°" READY RESERVE INFANTRY BRIGADE, PA
f 11™ REGIONAL COMMUNITY DEFENSE GROUP, ARESCOM /
=& Cultural Center, Asuncion, Davao del Norte .

August 9, 2023

REYNALDO B.MELLORIDA CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Deped Division of Davao Del Norte
Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao Del Norte

Sir:
Greetings!

As One DavNor, Alpha Company is glad to take an active part in the health promoting
community services. This time we shall be engaging with the Brigada Eskwela
Kindergarten Welcoming Program, on August 15, 2023 to pupils from Clementa F.
Royo Elementary School, Maniki, Kapalong, Davao Del Norte.

Various activities shall be done highlighting the Medical and Dental Outreach, to ensure
that school-children are in good health in the opening of classes, for an enjoyable school
life.

Cognizant to this, the undersigned is asking favor from your good office to kindly allow
your Medical and Dental Team to render services to the one hundred fifteen (115)
incoming kindergarten learners for SY 2023-2024.

Hoping for your kind approval to this request. This shall help boost the esprit de corps of
Alpha Company, as a channel of blessing for the school populace.

Thank you and God bless.

Respectfully yours,

1LT RAUL V DELA CRUZ'(RES) PA
Company Cormpmander
Alpha Company



